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Dear Sir or Madam,
Can you imagine pulling down the Colosseum in Rome to widen the road? No?
Then how about making a very wide road through the pyramids site? Might help ease the congestion in Cairo!

I am horrified that anyone could even imagine widening a road and damaging Stonehenge, total and utter
madness!!

I have British/Italian citizenship and have worked as an Authorised Tour Guide of the city of Florence in Italy,
for nearly 30 years.

Stonehenge was declared together with Avebury, a World Heritage Site in 1986.
The city of Florence was declared a World Heritage Site in 1989.

I suggest that all those who want to ‘widen the road’ inform themselves as to what the importance of being
declared a “World Heritage Site‘ actually means!

Yes, I most certainly have visited the precious and unique site of Stonehenge as well as Avebury.
Yours sincerely and hoping that someone will finally say “NO” to this idiotic plan,

Antonia Macartney Filgate





